Scheduling Report – RMLL

Again this year scheduling for the RMLL was a long process.

It is impossible to please everyone and when teams only supply enough game times for just the required games it makes it difficult to schedule for the whole league with needs of everyone taken into consideration. It is beneficial to have these schedules done early for promotion of the game, for use of arenas etcetera. 

The southern two clubs Let bridge and Medicine Hat would do well to work together on booking every second weekend at home in the arena one team on Saturday and one team on Sunday at noon to one is. That would make scheduling league games in the South easier.

A concern raised is sending Edmonton Teams to Calgary during Stampede Week perhaps the league needs to discuss this and have the Calgary teams be the ones traveling that week.

Important things to consider are not booking a facility to practice in on a game night, having your facility available for all possible playing nights.

The help from the Rhonda and Leslie this past season was very much appreciated.

If all teams provide the information required prior to scheduling there should be no need to do 6 to 7 drafts of the schedule. Amendments should not be necessary only in extenuating circumstances. 

Thank you 

Donna Haggstrom

